
 
 
Girls on the Run New Hampshire is actively recruiting volunteer coaches for 
the Spring 2018 season at North Hampton School. Coaching a Girls on the 
Run (GOTR) team is one of the most rewarding ways to get involved with the 

program. You get to experience the program first hand, feel a sense of 
accomplishment that you have made a difference in the lives of the girls and 

have a ton of fun with your team of coaches and incredible girls! 
 
A GOTR coach is a volunteer position that facilitates and supports the GOTR 

curriculum. The position requires approximately 2-4 hours per week for 10 
weeks with the additional commitment of a one-time new coach training.  

Coaches do not need to be runners.  They must be willing to lead with an 
open heart and assume positive intent.  
 

If you are interested in helping to continue this program at North Hampton or 
learning more, please contact Betsy Cissel, GOTR-NH Program Director, 

betsy.cissel@girlsontherun.org.   
 
Please note, this is not a school sponsored activity.  Thank you. 
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